Pacific Gas and Electric Company 375 North Wige! Lane, Suite 150
Walnul Creek, CA 94598
510/746-4282

November 29, 1994
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Local Union No. 1245

International Brotherhood of
Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO

P.O. Box 4790

Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Attention: Mr. Jack McNally, Business Manager
Gentlemen:

Pursuant to Letter Agreement No. 90-133, PG&E is hereby cancelling the four-day,
ten-hour work week schedule at Moss Landing Power Plant established by that letter.
The Letter Agreement cancellation provision requires 30 days written notice to the
Union. Therefore, effective January 1, 1995, IBEW employees at Moss Landing
Power Plant will return to a five-day, eight-hour schedule.

The Company is cancelling this agreement for business related reasons, including
maintenance backlogs on RDO’s and increased overtime costs on RDO’s and when
establishing 202.17 shifts.

Sincerely,
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David J. Bergman
Director and Chief Negotiator
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